
News letter Editor 

Stuart Smith  62477423 stuarttsmith@netspace.net.au 

HMAC AGM 

At the 2014/2015 AGM the following member were elected: 

President   Jason Bedelph 

Vice President  Bill Jennings 

Secretary   David Ellis 

Treasurer   Phil Wardle 

Committee Members; Nils Powell 

    Michael Van Niekerk 

    Adam  Combe 

HMAC SGM 
 

At the 2014/2014 SGM  it was passed that there were no fee changes from last year, following are the 

HMAC fees for 2015/2016. 

 

Senior Member      $200.00 

 

Senior Member      1/2 year $100.00 

 

Spouse of Senior Member     $150.00 

 

Spouse of Senior member     1/2 year $75.00 

 

Country Member      $180.00 Reside more than 50km from Kelly Field 

 

Country Member      1/2 year $90.00 

 

Spouse of Country Member     $130.00 

 

Spouse of Country Member    1/2 year $65.00 
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Junior Member      $55.00 Under 18 years on the 1 July 

 

Junior Member      1/2 year $27.50 

 

Pensioner Member      $180.00 Holder of a Pensioner Concession Card 

 

Pensioner Member      1/2 year $90.00 

 

Spouse of Pensioner Member    $130.00 

 

Spouse of Pensioner Member    1/2 year $65.00 

 

Family Member plus Junior Member   $200.00 +$50.00 Total: $250.00 

 

Family Member plus Junior Member   1/2 year $100.00 +  $27.50  

 

HMAC Life Member     $0.00 

 

Social Member      $15.00 

 

Associate Member      $120.00 Senior MAAA member at another club 

 

Associate Member      1/2 year $60.00 

 

Associate Pensioner Member    $100.00 

 

Associate Pensioner Member    1/2 year $50.00 

 

Membership year runs from 1 July 2015 to 30 June 2016. Half year fees are only available after 1st 

Jan 2016 and only to new members and those who have not been affiliated since 1st July 2012 

 

So be aware that the fees are due by 30th June 2015, which equates to no fee paid no flying. 

HMAC Instructor Course 

We have enough candidates to run the course but additional students are still welcome to put their 

names down. 

To remind members. You can take the course even if at present you do not have Gold Wings but are 

looking to the future. 

Please contact Nils (nibi108@gmail.com) if you wish to take part or discuss it with him at KF. 

We expect the course to run in late September into October on a Saturday morning though this is 

subject to change according to convenience. If weather permits flying training will also take place on 

the same days. 

All prospective participants so far have now been contacted by email so if you expressed the urge to 

take part and have not been contacted please let Nils know as soon as you can. 

Safe flying guys 

Nils 

 

mailto:nibi108@gmail.com


Val and Bill in New Zealand 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


